
Nursery - Autumn Term 2020 

Supporting your child 
Please encourage your child to be independent by washing their hands on their own, dressing and 

undressing themselves and teaching them how to put their own coat on and do their zip up. 
Please support your child’s development at home by reading stories with them, singing songs and 

playing games.  

Welcome to Nursery! 
We look forward to a happy and fun year with you all.  

Clothing 
Please make sure that all items worn 
or brought to school have you child’s 
name on them. Please send your child to 
school in sensible shoes (no laces please).  

Thank you for your support. 
If you have any  

questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 
 

Mrs Long - Teacher 
Mrs Perry - Nursery Leader 

Miss Lacey, Miss Morgan and Miss Dumphy-Wise - Support Staff 
 
 

Our topic this term is Autumn Days and we will be learning about the season, nature and animals. 
We will also be learning about Harvest, Bonfire Night, Diwali and  Christmas. 

The topic will develop flexibly taking account of the children’s ideas and interests, encouraging 
them to be independent and creative learners in preparation for the new curriculum. 

Keep an eye on what we are up to on our Twitter page - search @ParcLewis 

School times 
School times are staggered to avoid too many people being on the school grounds at the 
same time. 
 
Nursery children should arrive at school between 9.00-9.10am.  Children should be 

collected from Nursery between 11.50-12.00. 
 
Parents are no longer able to enter school so Nursery children will come in to school on their own 
and staff will take them in to the classroom.  

Snack 
At the moment we are asking for   
children to bring in their own snack. 
As we are a Healthy School this should be 
fruit or vegetables. Snack should be in a bag or 
pot labelled with your child’s name.  


